
	
      
Greetings in Christ                                                                                                                          Nov. & Dec. 2024 
  
   Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, I pray this letter finds you in the joy of the Lord. Its hard to believe 
we are closing out another year on the mission field. My prayer is that in the new year we will see even more of 
Gods blessings on the work in Chile and that many will come to know Christ in sincerity and truth. 
 We baptized five the other day and we do have another baptism coming up with another group in March. We have 
been averaging around seventy to eighty most weeks in our services and it’s a blessing to see so many living the 
Christian life and faithful in the church. We were able to install two new air conditioning units in the church and they 
have been a big help with the heat in Santiago. We are now in the summer months and it is so hot… 
  We remain active with our soulwinning program in the church and also with our married couples. We really use our 
married couple’s program to build healthy families in the church. Most churches in Chile are full of couples just living 
together without being married. Its sad that many missionaries fail to really help these people get their lives right 
with God. They want numbers without holiness. When I tell you we have a married couple program that means they 
are all married.  
  Marta is doing great and she is such a big help to the work in Santiago, she is a leader and trainer of the other 
ladies in the church. I praise the Lord for a wife with a heart for the work. We had a great Christmas with the church, 
a big meal and presents for the children. During this time of year, we have something special in the church every 
week. We will have a missionary family with us next week as well.  
I just want to say thank you for allowing us to serve as missionaries in Chile for many years, thank you for your 
many prayers for Marta and myself. I have a prayer request for the church in Chile. I need to put new ceramic on the 
outside of the building both front and side. I would like to do the work March or April of the new year. I need about 
$3500 dollars to do that, so if someone could be a help that would be a blessing. I will send photos before and after. 
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